
4-4-18 

 

President Kim Meckle called the regular meeting of the Anamoose Park Board to order on this 4
th
 day of April 

2018 at 7:03 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, Lori Schmaltz, and Rachel Spear were 

present.  Kristin Reinowski was also present. 

 

Minutes of the 3-7-18 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Christmas tree removal will take place once weather allows. 

 

Members reviewed job description contract for the park maintenance position.  Gahner made a motion to 

approve the contract, as written.  Spear 2
nd

. AIF. 

 

Fundraising ideas for summer were discussed.  A “Drive In Movie” at the park will be tabled for the next 

meeting. 

 

Meckle presented the quote for 3 benches with custom lettering from MidWest Playscapes.  Schmaltz made a 

motion to purchase the 3 benches.  Hoke, 2
nd

. AIF 

 

Due to the park’s utility costs being raised a motion to raise camper fee to $20 per day, was made by Spear. 

Schmaltz 2
nd

.  AIF 

 

Member Lori Schmaltz submitted her resignation letter at the past meeting.  Her replacement, Kristin 

Reinowski, will take her position and be on the ballot for the June election. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board will be held on Wednesday, May 2
nd

, 2018 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned 8:00 pm. 

 

 


